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The City of Los Angeles Bureau of Engineering is pleased to present the Draft 2015 

Floodplain Management Plan (FMP) Update for public review.   
 

The purpose of the FMP update is to complete the required steps to receive 

classification under the National Flood Insurance Program’s Community Rating 

System (CRS).  

DRAFT PLAN PRESENTATION 

FOR MORE INFORMATION AND TO REVIEW THE DRAFT PLAN 

PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT: 
 

http://eng.lacity.org/projects/fmp/comment.htm. 

 

 

 
 

 

Tuesday, May 19, 2015 

7:00pm to 8:00pm 
 

Pacoima City Hall 

13520 Van Nuys Blvd. 

Pacoima, CA 91331 

DIRECTIONS: 
 

From I-5, take the Van Nuys Blvd exit 

and go northeast.  
 

 

City Hall is on the right between 

Oneida and Kewen Avenues.  

As a covered entity under Title II of the ADA, the City of Los Angeles does not discriminate on the basis of disability and upon 
request, will provide reasonable accommodation to ensure equal access to its programs, services, and activities. 
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